
Albany Elementary
Student Handbook
2011-2012 Changes

I have outlined below the changes I’m proposing for the 2011-2012 Albany Elementary Student 
Handbook.  I will be at the board meeting and would be happy to answer any questions you may 
have.  

Sincerely,

Ann Schultz

Proposed Changes

Page 2-4 Name changes of staff

Page 6 School Reach was added to the school closing section.

Page 9 Information about changing contact information on line was provided.

Page 14 & 15 Our lice policy is being reviewed.  If changes are made to the policy, it will be 
included in the handbook in the fall.

Page 16 We now have our monthly newsletter available on the school website. We are not 
sending our newsletter home with children unless their parents do not have 
internet access and have requested a paper copy be sent home.  


